CPSO seeking information on missing Vivian
Man

Tuesday, October 29, 2024
Posted by Breck Scott

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is seeking the public’s assistance in locating 80-year-old Kindley Thompson
from Vivian, as stated by Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr. Thompson has been missing since November 2021. While
foul play is not suspected, the Sheriff's Office is looking for any new information or leads regarding his
disappearance.

Thompson suffers from Alzheimer’s disease and was last seen in the 800 block of NW Front Street. He is known
to frequently walk around town.

Anyone with information about Thompson’s whereabouts is urged to contact Detective Jeremy Edward at (318)
681-0774.
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